
PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting 

Monday November 10, 2014 

The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called to order by 

President Dan Reiman at 7pm.  Approx. 12  people were in attendance.  

President’s Report- Dan Reiman 

Dan gave update on various sports. 

a. Track and Field will have a student informational meeting on Monday 

Nov. 17th at 4pm.   

b. Girls’ Golf- finished 2nd in the district and 7th in the state 

c. Boys’ Golf- Tied with Bolles at State.  

d. Boys’ Soccer- 1st game is tonight.  They are having a different theme for 

every home game.  Sharkeys is throwing out 20 burgers into the stands 

during every home game.  Tom Kassing is going to be soccer’s field 

rep.   

Also, we had a small showing at the St. Johns County Jaguars game.  We can 

build on this next year.  They were very appreciative.  Thank you Margo for 

being the lead on this.  

Treasurer’s Report- Walt O’Shea 

Balance = $50,400 , P& L= $24,400 

Walt found 2 volunteers to help with bookkeeping.   

Athletic Director’s Report- David Scott 

The field has held up remarkably well.  Played 3 of the 5 home football games in 

rain.  A complete redo of the field at this point does not seem necessary.  

However, we do need to keep up with sanding in the summer and adding 

gypsum every month.  A system of French drains will also be installed.  David has 

received 4 bids and will have that work completed.  The combination of the 

sand, the French drains and the gypsum is approx. a $20K expense.  This is much 

cheaper than redoing the entire field.  We have 3 wish list items that we could 

use help/connections from our community. 

1. 720 lbs. of gypsum delivered/month 



2. Portable bleachers that can be moved to various fields/venues at the 

school.  

3. Lights on the track field.  This would help all the sports by providing 

another field to practice on during the time when the sports overlap.  

David also reported that the swim team is sending 16 students(8 girls and 8 boys) 

to states this year.  This is the most in school history.   

Cross Country had a great season.  They are a young team with huge potential. 

The gym looks great with all the banners.  We now have our own lift so we can 

hang banners easily.  

Membership Report-Missy Greene-reported by Dan 

We have 311 members currently.  Last year at this time we had 305.  We are 

actually down a little since Dance was not in the boosters last year.    

Communication Report- Char Benson 

Nothing to report. 

Fundraising-Kevin Hanney 

Kevin wants to raise 125K at Sharkfest this year.  We need your help!  Sports 

liaisons, please invite Kevin to your parent meetings so he can promote Sharkfest 

and answer any questions.  Please start selling sponsorships. Diamond sponsor is 

$3500.  Kevin will have updated form shortly.  Start selling now. 

Individual Sport Liaison- 

Boys Lacrosse- Will hold a fundraiser at Table One on December 2nd.  Mulch 

madness will be Feb 28th and March 1st.  Selling begins in January.  

New Business- 

Need a process for painting fins.  We will address this in April.   

Next meeting is Monday December 1st.   

______________________________     __________________________________ 

Recording Secretary    Approved 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


